NORTHERN VIRGINIA SAIL AND POWER SQUADRON
)} > GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
. April 11, 2018

Commander Charles P. Hurley, JN called the meeting to order at 1900.
The pledge of Allegiance was led by Commander Hurley

Lt Claire Wyngaard introduced the guest speaker, Randy Williamson, who presented his program,
“From Rock Hall, MD to Penobscot Bay, ME”

Mary Loose DeViney. Regional Coordinator, Boating Safety Education, Depart. Of Game and Inland
Fisheries spoke on safe boating in Virginia.

Secretary Evelyn Alls, P reported a quarm present.

Minutes of the March 14, 2018 meeting were approved.

Commander’s Report: Commander Hurley noted the need to brainstorm for increased membership.
Secretary: Evelyn Alls reported that the D/5 conference was a success. The contract has been

signed and the deposit was presented to Jennifer at Springfield Golf and Country Club for the Holiday
party to be held on 5 Jan. 2019

Education Officer: Dean Markussen, AP, no report at this time.

Assistant ED Officer: Ed Phillips, no new classes at this time.

New Business: Cdr Hurley has asked that all members be queried about their newsletter preference;
digital or hard copy. Claire Wyngaard will do the survey.

BoatUS will be moving in October. NVSPS is searching for a new meeting space. Cdr Hurley
suggested Fairfax County Library system.

Excess of Tars & Terns to be distributed at Fairfax Yacht Club during VC’s checks.

The ExCom meeting: 25 April 2018 HQ Boat US, Alexandria
General membership meeting and Spring picnic: 19 May 2018 at Fairfax Yacht Club

Meeting adjourned 2125
Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Alls, Secretary



